
 
 

 
 

Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on 
your own understanding.      – Proverbs 3:5 

Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

  

 

 

      May 23, 2022 

105 Allen St.                                   
Jenera, Ohio 45841 
Office: 419.326.4685 
Fax: 419.326.4685 
 
Secretary 
Janet Weihrauch 
Ext. 100 
tlsoffice@tlcjenera.org 
 
Preschool 
Mrs. Jessica Krueger 
Ext. 103 
Jkrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
Kindergarten 
Mrs. Connie Krueger 
Ext. 102 
ckrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
1st and 2nd Grade 
Miss Brittany Jensen 
Ext. 101 
bjensen@tlcjenera.org 
 
3rd-5th Grade 
Mrs. Linda Baumann 
Ext. 104 
lbaumann@tlcjenera.org 
 
6th-8th Grade 
Mr. Joshua von Stein 
Ext. 105 
jvonstein@tlcjenera.org 
 
Aide 
Mrs. Heather Kretz 
Ext. 106 
hkretz@tlcjenera.org 

   This Week @ Trinity: 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Field Trip Reminders Please be sure to check the calendar above as a reminder for when 
your child/ren will be going on a field trip this week. Make sure your child/ren have an 
appropriate lunch packed (if needed) for the trip. If you are chaperoning, please be prompt 
in arriving and attentive to the students during the field trip. What an exciting way to end 
our school year! 
 
Moving On Ceremony Trinity's Preschool, Pre-K and Kindergarten classes will be 
having a Moving On Ceremony Tuesday, May 24th at 6:30 pm. All groups will be singing 
songs and receiving certificates. There will be refreshments to follow. All are welcome to 
help congratulate them on their accomplishments this year! 
 
Last Day of School On Friday, May 27 the students will be served lunch by the 8th grade 
parents at 11:30 AM. We will have our awards ceremony in the gym at 12:15 PM. Parents 
and grandparents are invited, and the event will be livestreamed. We will dismiss at 1:00 
PM. A note to indicate if your child/ren will be riding the bus that afternoon will be 
coming home soon. 
 
Fourth Quarter Ends The end of the fourth quarter is on Friday, May 27. Please be sure 
that your child has all of their assignments turned in by then, and that all school materials 
are returned to their classroom. The final report card for the year will be mailed home 
early in June. 
 
Graduation Service Congratulations to our graduating 8th graders: Izzabella Kretz, 
Trenton Siefker, and Abigail Miles! All students in grades K-8 will be singing at the 10:30 
AM service on Sunday, May 29. Except for the graduates, the students should sit with 
their parents and come forward to the altar to sing when indicated in the service. 

 
  

23 – Monday  9:25 AM—Kindergarten to Findlay Children’s Museum 
24 – Tuesday  9:30 AM—Grades 1-2 to Findlay Children’s Museum & park 

6:30 PM—Preschool and Kindergarten Moving on Ceremony 
25 – Wednesday 8:20 AM Chapel (Mission Offering/CEF Stamps) 
26 – Thursday  8:15 AM—Grades 7-8 to Air Force Museum 
   9:00 AM—Grades 3-6 to Armstrong Space Museum 
27 – Friday  12:15 PM—Awards ceremony in the gym 
   1:00 PM—Early dismissal 
22 -- Sunday  8:00 & 10:30 AM—Worship Service 
   9:20 AM—Sunday School and Bible Class 
   10:30 AM—Graduation service, K-8th grade sing 
 

mailto:tlsoffice@tlcjenera.org
mailto:Jkrueger@tlcjenera.org
mailto:ckrueger@tlcjenera.org
mailto:bjensen@tlcjenera.org
mailto:lbaumann@tlcjenera.org
mailto:jvonstein@tlcjenera.org


 
 

 
 

Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Join us for “The Tree of Life” VBS on July 18-22 from 6:00-8:00 PM. Each day of 
VBS will explore Bible accounts that guide us through the epic story of salvation. Learn how Jesus' cross became the 
tree of life in which God forgives and gives us everlasting life through five interactive Bible lessons, music, games, 
crafts, and snacks. Registration is open for children ages 3-11. Register online at tlcjenera.org or fill out the registration 
form attached to the newsletter. Questions—contact Jenny Boehm (262)391-7994 or mwmtrinity@tlcjenera.org. 
 
Hot Lunch Menu Choices this week are limited. Not all items may be available all week. Please plan accordingly and 
make sure your bill is paid in full by Friday, May 27. 
Chicken Sandwich   $2.00   PB&J Uncrustable  $1.00 
Corn Dog    $0.50 

 
 
Athletics 
Congratulations to the track team for a successful season. Girls finished 1st at the HVL meet and boys finished well.   
 
Please wash and return all track uniforms no later than Friday, May 27!!! 
 
K-8 Hymn of the Week—No hymn this week!
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